
From: Michael Robson [mailto:Michael.Robson@unitedvoice.org.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 29 March 2017 11:34 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP; aaron.jonesvalledor@afei.org.au 

Cc: AMOD; Jade Vowels 
Subject: RE: AM2014/261 - Car Parking Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
United Voice agrees with the Deputy President. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Michael Robson 
National Industrial Officer 
United Voice National Office 
 
 

 
 


